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        Friday, 13 October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Wednesday 15th November Magnolia Class will be visiting Kidzania London in 

Shepherd’s Bush, a unique scaled city for children which allows them to explore more than 25 

different careers through exciting role play zones. Through realistic role-play, children learn 

about various careers, how a city functions, and the importance of managing money. We will 

be visiting during the Careers Festival, so the children will also have the opportunity to meet 

with people from a wide range of industries and find out more about their jobs.  

This trip will support our learning around aspirations, careers and money management in 

PSHE next half term. 

On the day of the trip, children will need to arrive at school by 8.15 am. We will then walk 

to Romford station before taking the train and tube to Shepherd’s Bush. It is essential that all 

children arrive promptly on the day, as our booking is for a specific time slot, and we will not 

be able to wait for latecomers. 

Children will need to bring a healthy packed lunch on the day. If your child is entitled to a free 

school packed lunch, please order this via sQuid. All children will be required to wear school 

uniform and it is advisable to wear a waterproof jacket if it is raining. 

We will require several parent volunteers to go with us on the trip. If you would like to 

accompany us, please let Ms Omodara know by Friday 20th October, and she will confirm if 

you have been selected by Wednesday 1st November. 

We kindly ask for a £13.00 contribution per child to cover the cost of this trip. This 

payment can be made via sQuid. This is voluntary, however if we do not receive enough 

contributions, the trip will not be able to go ahead. You can choose to pay the full amount 

now, or make a part payment by Friday 20th October and ensure that the full balance has 

been paid by Friday 3rd November.   

Please secure your child’s place on this trip by visiting the squid portal at 

https://portal.squidcard.com/LoginPortal/ 
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Once you have logged in, click on ‘Offers’ at the top of the page, select ‘New Offers’ and 

then add ‘Year 5 Kidzania Trip’ to your basket. Once you have done this, you will then need 

to click ‘Checkout’ and answer the questions in order to finish the transaction.  

If you have any questions about this trip, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Omodara 

Magnolia Class Teacher 
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